
 

 
 

 

May 2024  

  

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

P16 Orienteering Trip 

  

I am writing to inform you of an intended visit to Newmillerdam Country Park on Tuesday 21st 

May 2024 to complete the Orienteering course on the date specified above. This opportunity will 

enhance your child’s academic performance and is a requirement needed to complete their 

qualification. 

 

There is no cost to parents for the trip. 

 

Arrangements for the Visit 

 

• 9am - Minibus departs from Minsthorpe Community College to travel to Newmillerdam 

Country Park 

• 9.30am - Arrive at Newmillerdam Country Park, register students and issue with 

equipment and instructions 

• 9:45am - Students to complete orienteering course independently, but under remote 

supervision of Mr Shepherd who will also be recording video footage for evidence 

• 11am - Break 

• 11:20am to 12pm - Complete footage 

• 12:15pm - Minibus departs from Newmillerdam Country Park to travel back to 

Minsthorpe Community College 

• 12:45pm – Students arrive back at Minsthorpe Community College 

 

Students will need a drink and snack and need to be dressed in appropriate sportswear and 

trainers to complete the activity. 

 

At all times prior to the departure of the trip, the College reserves the right to review the 

placement of any student dependent upon their behaviour, attendance and health. 

  

 

Yours sincerely 

  

N.Shepherd     

                          

Mr N Shepherd                         Mr M Gilmore                                            Mrs R Merritt 

Teacher of PE             Principal                                       Principal  

  

 

 

 


